
Join us for the 1st ever
Northeastern North America 
Landscape Connectivity Summit

JUNE 11 - 13, 2024
Montréal, Québec

On behalf of the Staying Connected Initiative, the Quebec Labrador Foundation and 
Center for Large Landscape Conservation will host the first-ever bi-national gathering of 
key leaders and partners focused on advancing landscape connectivity conservation and restoration 
within and across borders in the five eastern- most Canadian provinces, seven northeast-most U.S. 
states, and traditional Indigenous territories of the region. Participants will share knowledge, 
successes, approaches and opportunities; build and foster regional collaboration across borders 
and cultures; and develop a shared vision for action.  

www.stayingconnectedinitiative.org/the-northeastern-north-america-connectivity-summit/


